
August 5, 2010 

Duluth School District
 
Keith Dixon, Superintendent
 
215 North 1st Avenue East
 
Duluth, MN 55802
 

Dear Mr. Dixon: 

The Minnesota Department of Education (MDE) has reviewed information your district
 
submitted regarding its proposed integration budget for school year 2010-2011 (fiscal year
 
2011).
 

Your district's total integration budget is now approved at $ 2,167,678.26. This approved amount 
represents full approval of your proposal. 

Thank you for your work on this important initiative for Minnesota's children and families. If 
you have question throughout the school year on integration programming and policy, please 
contact Glory Kibbel at 651.582.8695 or glory.kibbel@state.mn.us. On state aid and local levy 
payments for integration, contact Lisa DeRemee at 651.582.8467 or lisa.deremee@state.mn.us. 

Sincerely, 

~~ ~1& 
Director of School Improvement Supervisor, School Choice Programs & Services 

c: Mr. Ron Hagland, Duluth School District 
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